
 

 

 

 

 

 

7th October 2024 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Glyne Gap Beach Educational Session and Scavenger Hunt – 22nd October 2024 

 

Your child has been invited to attend an educational beach workshop at Glyne Gap beach. This will involve a 
welcome to the coastal environment, scavenger hunt, wildlife identification and litter pick. 
 

Ms Wright, Miss Elliott and Miss Collins will be leading this visit. 
 
We will travel via minibus, leaving the academy at approximately 09:00am. We will travel back at approximately 
12:00pm. Your child’s usual lunch arrangements are unaffected.  
 

On the day of the visit your child can wear their full academy uniform which includes a white t-shirt and purple 
jumper with the logo on and for the purpose of the visit, the pupils can wear comfy shoes such as trainers or 
wellies. Please ensure your child brings a coat, a drink of water and a snack to enjoy.  
 

There is no charge for this trip.  
 
Please fill in the consent form that has been allocated to your child via parent pay. If this form has not been 
completed, your child will be unable to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely,   
  
Ms Wright, Miss Elliott and Miss Collins  
 

 

 

 

 


